To:

[Rohini Jha]
[24, Harrison Road,]
[Mumbai]

[2nd June, 2004.]

Dear [Rohini],

On behalf of [Join Hands Foundation] I would like to thank you sincerely for sparing your valuable time and helping us in our [Each one Teach one] project.

It is only with the help of volunteers like you that we have been able to take up such yeoman service in the society.

We sincerely thank you once again and hope that you would continue to extend your valuable support in our future programs also.

Thanking You,

Sincerely,

[Pallavi Kumar]

